
Weldon T. Burton CPA
2 South 56  Place, Suite 201-E ! Ridgefield, WA. 98642 th

360-727-3643  ! Fax: 360-727-7637 ! Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com

August 31, 2015

Steven King, 
Executive Director/Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn.:  Records Center
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc., G-011
Submission of Revised Tariff Pages

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are revised Tariff Page No. 2, Check Sheet and revised Tariff Page No. 34 for this
disposal increase Item 230 only filing pursuant to WAC 480-07-505-(3)(b). The pages are in
PDF and Excel Workbook format. I have inclosed the Memorandum of Understanding,
Amendment #6, Between Pacific County, City of Raymond, City of South Bend and Royal
Heights Transfer Station dated January 1, 2010 which sets forth the rate increase. 

During 2014 disposal tonnage at the Royal Heights Transfer Station, Inc. was 90.7 tons. The
revenue increase in this filing is $104.24 per ton (old rate) to $104.68 per ton (new rate) is $.44
per ton or an annual revenue increase of $39.91.

Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. serves approximately 4,800 customers in Pacific County. This
increase will effect two compactor disposal customers. The customers will be notified of this
increase in their next billing.

I have included an LSN form for this filing requesting this filing become effective on October 1,
2015.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact Weldon T. Burton, CPA, telephone
number is 360-727-3643, fax number 360-727-7637 and email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com.

Yours truly,

Weldon Burton
Weldon T. Burton CPA
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